Notice for holding GST Interactive Session

You are aware that Goods and Service Tax (GST) is going to be
implemented from 1st July, 2017. To make all concerned aware about GST,
an interactive session has been arranged at Rotary Sadan on 29.06.2017 at
10.30 a.m. for the Port Users/Customers of both KDS & HDC. The address
of Rotary Sadan is 94/2, Chowringhee Road, Kolkata - 700 020 (beside
Nehru Childrens' Museum).

Regards,

P. Lala
FA&CAO (I/c)
9836298657



